
  

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Date:   July 11, 2017 

Contact:  Carrie A. Dittman     

   Centerville-Washington Park District   

   937-433-5155 or cdittman@cwpd.org    

Subject:  Beginner Archery Clinic 

CENTERVILLE, OH: The Centerville-Washington Park District is offering a beginner archery clinic for ages 8 and up on 

Saturday, July 22 at the archery range at Oak Grove Park, 1790 E. Social Row Rd. The clinic is for those who have no 

experience, are still getting comfortable with archery or would like a review of the basics. Instructors will teach archery range 

rules and safe archery procedures as well as basic equipment use and techniques. All equipment provided. The clinic is $15 for 

Centerville/Washington Township residents or $20 for nonresidents. Preregistration is required. Register online at 

www.cwpd.org or call 937-433-5155. 

 

The Centerville-Washington Park District operates eight community parks, nine nature parks, and 33 neighborhood parks 

encompassing more than 1,000 acres in Centerville and Washington Township. For more information about the Centerville-

Washington Park District, please call (937) 433-5155 or visit www.cwpd.org.   
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